
hey kids!!
hey kids!!

Capture via a digital camera 
what you think FREEDOM looks like

Photo’s will be made into

a booklet and presented

to the General 

to take back to IHQ with her

All photo’s entered will be displayedat the FREEDOM Celebration weekendon the 7 & 8 September 2013

We will be awarding a 

first, second and third place 

for each division

this competition is for you!

photographic competition

this competition is for you!

photographic competition
email you photo’s to - roscoe.holland@aue.salvationarmy.org - by Friday 2nd August 2013

don’t forget to tell us your name and what corps you attend when you send your photo’s in


